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A  small  company  in  Montana  is  seeking
domestic manufacturers to produce Chopped
Brass Wire – 20 gauge brass wire chopped
into 0.2 inch pieces to be used as filler in injection molded parts.

Please take a few minutes to review the attached opportunity and if interested,
contact  Dana  Gordon,  danag@imcpa.com,  814-933-7828.  She  will  work  with
interested companies to determine if the opportunity is a fit and assist in completion
of application materials for review. Deadline to respond to this request is April 19,
2021.

Chopped Brass Wire

https://imcpa.com/chopped-brass-wire-supplier-opportunity/
https://imcpa.com/chopped-brass-wire-supplier-opportunity/
http://imcpa.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/Official-MEP-Logo.jpg
mailto:danag@imcpa.com
http://imcpa.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/Chopped-Brass-Wire.pdf

